
SUPPLEMENTAL DATA FOR TEXAS RECLASSIFICATION

Certain financial information presented in NIC’s historical consolidated statements of income has been 
reclassified to conform to the current year presentation. Beginning with the 2020 reporting period, the 
Company began classifying the current Texas payment processing contract in the software & services 
category. The impact of this reclassification has been summarized below:


